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It’s a Girl!

Proud parents Will and Kimberly Purdie are happy to announce the birth 
of their daughter, Emmaline Mae Purdie. She was born on June 8, 2021, 
at 8:18 p.m. at Baptist Medical Center in Jackson. Emmaline was 5 lbs 14 
ounces and 20 inches long at birth. 

Her maternal grandparents are Walter and Brenda Taft of Talladega, 
AL. Her paternal grandparents are Jim and Laura Purdie of Clinton and 
Jeff and Kathy Stokes of Clinton. Emmaline is the Purdies' first child. 
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Special to The Clinton Courier 

Schools in the Clinton Public School District will hold Back to School Night 
on their respective campuses. During Back to School Night, parents can meet the 
teacher and get a feel for their student's daily routine. 

Clinton Park – August 23 for pre-K and kindergarten), August 24 for first grade

Northside – August 16-17

Eastside – September 7-10

Lovett – August 19

Clinton Junior High School – August 25

Sumner Hill Junior High School – August 30

Clinton High School – August 31

Special to The Clinton Courier 

With a new school year approach-
ing, Clinton Public School District’s 
Technology Department is gearing 
up to ensure each student has their 
own personal Apple device for 
learning and instructional use. 

Instead of holding Meet Your 
Mac sessions as previously done, 
CPSD’s Technology Department 
will introduce iPads and Macs to 
students internally during school 
hours. 

Returning students entering sixth 
grade will receive their iPad and 
padded backpack at school on Fri-
day, August 13. Students attend-
ing Lovett Elementary School will 
take their iPads home and will be 
required to bring their devices to 
school on a daily basis. 

Students new to the district enter-
ing sixth grade who have already 
completed the online registration 
process will receive their iPads 
within a week of the start of school.

Returning students entering sev-
enth and eighth grades will bring 
their devices to school beginning 
on the first day of school, August 

11, in their district-issued padded 
backpacks.

Students new to the district enter-
ing seventh and eighth grades who 
have already completed the online 
registration process will receive 
their iPads within a week of the 
start of school.

Returning students entering their 
freshman year will bring their iPads 
along with their iPad charger to the 
August 9 registration and enroll-
ment day where they will turn in 
their iPad with charger and will be 
issued a MacBook Air.

Students new to the district enter-
ing ninth grade who have already 
completed the online registration 
process will receive their MacBook 
Air within a week of the start of 
school.

Returning students at Clinton 
High School will bring their Mac-
Book Airs with them on the first 
day of school, August 11, in their 
district issued padded backpacks.

Students new to the district en-
tering CHS who have already com-
pleted the online registration pro-
cess will receive their MacBook Air 
within a week of the start of school.

CPSD announces 
Back to School Nights

CPSD continues to utilize 1-to-1 
technology education initiative
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